Eco Warrior Minutes – 1.4.22
Who attended? 
Conor
Alana
Patrick
Joseph
Jon
Jake 
Sophie
James
Nieve
Miss Whitehead
What did we discuss? 
1. Unfortunate that we hadn’t been able to meet in person sooner due to COVID restrictions. Introduced new members and caught them up with the work completed in the previous academic year. 
2. Revisited environmental review and action plan and decided to carry on with the same targets due to disjointed nature of last year. 
3. Reviewed the theme of ‘Growth’ for Science week and how this supported our Eco Schools work. Judged posters which had been sent by different classes and decided which to enter into the BSW competition.
4. Discussed possibility of starting more regular events now that restrictions are easing in school 
Actions before next meeting:
Eco Warriors to share news in classes and encourage everyone to continue working towards our targets.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Miss Whitehead to submit BSW competition entries and update school website etc.
